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Dear Committee members,  
 
Please coffee to phase out battery cages.  I believe out is cruel to confine hens to such small spaces 
for the entire lives. 
 
Europe, New Zealand, Canada, and some US States have already phased them out as the evidence 
that this is a cruel practice is now undeniable.   
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Maria Lagos 


